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Play by COMO

SPACE CAMP SCHEDULE
August 5th to 14th 2024

Spacey Team-
work Games 
Work together to dock 
the ISS, use gloves 
like an astronaut and 
play “asteroid” toss. 

Tie Dye T-shirts
Design your very own art 
constellation to wear. 
(US$20 per T-shirt)

Planet Pizzas* Δ 
Make your own unique 
planet – cheese craters 
studded with ham and 
mushroom planetary 
rocks, the sky’s the 
limit when you use 
your imagination!
(US$15 per child)

Postcards to 
Space¬
Join Stott’s “Postcards 
to Space” project by 
writing postcards with 
artwork and messages 
about your hopes and 
dreams for the future. 
These postcards will be 
sent up to space and 
returned to you as a 
keepsake with a “flown 
in space” stamp.

Play Your Part 
in Protecting 
Our Planet¬
Learn more about 
the impact humans 
have on our planet 
– an impact so large 
it can be seen from 
space – followed by 
a beach clean-up on 
a neighbouring 
island.

4.00pm to 5.00pm

Space stories
Have a relaxing 
end to the day as 
your listen to space 
stories or even come 
up with your own 
to share with your 
friends. 

2.00pm to 3.00pm

Alien Masks
Let your imagination 
run wild as you create 
your own space-
inspired look.

Spacesuit Art
Leave your unique 
art on a space suit! 
“Quilted” together with 
artwork from children 
all over the world, it is 
an awesome symbol 
of the connection 
between art and 
science.

Eggstronaut 
Can you build a safe 
landing vessel for 
your egg to stop it 
from breaking when 
launched from a 
height?

Maldivian Moon 
Rock Treats* Δ¬
Learn to make this 
space-inspired
Maldivian snack!

Saving Our 
Underwater 
World  
Join us in building a 
coral frame as we 
learn more about 
protecting our oceans.

Space for a 
Better World, 
Aim Higher 
Project¬
Join us in this unique 
team project where 
we use natural materi-
als to create a huge 
art piece that can be 
seen from the sky.

Galaxy Jars
Create your own 
sparkly intergalactic 
jar, and use them for a 
wonderful mindfulness 
exercise. 

Alien Interactions
Write a letter to the 
aliens telling them 
about your life on 
Earth and collect 
items that you would 
want to show them.

Village on Mars
You have landed on 
Mars! In this make-
believe adventure 
with your friends, 
build fort homes in 
the garden and 
create your own 
village to live in. 

Rehydrate with 
CoconutsΔ 
Watch our skilled 
gardeners collecting 
fresh coconuts for 
you to try and stay 
hydrated and healthy 
in Space Camp. 

Coconut Art 
After enjoying your 
coconuts, get 
creative and use 
them as a canvas 
to make colourful 
planets. 

Movie Under 
the Stars
Enjoy a fun movie 
under the star-filled 
sky.

Spacey Games 
Join us for these 
team-building 
games with a 
space-themed twist.

Going to Miss 
Sushi in Space* Δ
Join us for a fun 
cooking class! 
(US$15 per child)

Snorkel Safari¬
Stott spent 18 days 
at the Aquarius 
Undersea Labora-
tory. Do not miss 
this chance to learn 
about her experi-
ence, followed by 
a snorkelling safari.
Children must be at 
least seven years 
old to participate in 
this activity. Those 
between the ages of 
seven to 12 will need 
to be accompa-
nied by a parent or  
guardian. 

Food in Space* Δ¬
Learn more from 
Stott about the food 
that astronauts eat 
and how they grow 
their own ingredients 
in orbit. Try a bite 
to see if you could 
survive out there! 

Fizzy Moon 
Rocks
Join us for this fun 
science experiment.

Spacesuit Design¬
Learn about the 
amazing technology 
behind NASA space-
suits from Stott, and 
then “recreate” your 
own spacesuit using 
various recycled 
materials. 

Blast Off¬
Design your own 
rocket, and then see 
how high it can fly 
when you launch it.

Planet Pizzas* Δ
Make your own 
unique planet – 
cheese craters stud-
ded with ham and 
mushroom planetary 
rocks, the sky’s the 
limit when you use 
your imagination!
(US$15 per child)

Island 
Constellations 
Add your unique 
touch to a giant 
artwork by all the 
little astronauts from 
our space camps in 
Bali, Thailand and 
the Maldives.

Stars From 
Nature 
Learn the traditional 
art of weaving stars 
from palm leaves.

Moon 
Rock Hunt 
Put your space 
knowledge to the 
test with this fun 
scavenger hunt.

Maldivian 
Moon Rock 
Treats* Δ 
Learn to make this 
space-inspired 
Maldivian snack!

Giant Sandcastles 
Work together to 
create art that can 
be seen from the sky 
above.

All activities are open to the young-at-heart, children or adult.

Tie-dye T-shirts 
Design your very 
own art constellation 
to wear.
(US$20 per T-shirt)

Giant Rocket 
Work as a team to 
create one giant 
rocket from recycled 
materials. 



T. +960 678 0008      E. res.maalifushi@comohotels.com
 W.  comohotels.com/maalifushi

Please note:

• All activities are complimentary and start at the Play by COMO Space, unless otherwise stated.

• Prices are exclusive of government tax and service charge.

• Play by COMO activities are suitable for children aged four to 12 years old. Toddlers under four 	

   must be accompanied by a babysitter or parent at all times.

• *Requires booking with limited slots per session. Please reserve with a member of our team 

   at least 24 hours in advance. 

• ΔRelates to food. Please let us know of any allergies.

• ¬These activities will be enriched by the presence of Nicole Stott, our Astronaut-in-Residence.




